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To: Larissa Perez, Sequoia and Kings Canyon National Parks /? tJ 

From: Thomas M. Hayes, Chair, Incident and Position Standards Committee IL - 'a,W 
Subject: SHLS Required Training for NPS Change Request 

This memorandum is in response to the Request for Change (RFC) 2.21.20 that was submitted by you 
on February 21st, 2020. The Incident and Position Standards Committee (IPSC) has determined that 
this RFC should be sent to the NPS representative Mike Minton, for action. IfMr. Minton determines 
that the request should be made for all NWCG units he can then submit the RFC. 

Ifyou would like to discuss further, please feel free to contact myself or Mike Minton. 

Attachments: 
Request for Change 2.21.20 dated February 21, 2020 

Distribution: 
Mike Minton, IPSC NPS Representative 


